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Social Club 
        Bookings Open 6 Feb 2024 

All trips depart from the Tourist Bus Stand (James Street) at 9am sharp 
Or 915 Albany Hwy, East Victoria Park at 8.15am and return between 
4pm and 5pm. 
PS: Some food venues may change due to circumstances beyond our 
control

Churchmans Brook Dam
Date:  Tuesday, 19th March 2024
We head off to our first stop for a delicious morning tea. 
Then onto the beautiful Churchmans Brook Dam. Take a 
stroll around the grounds then back on board and off to 
lunch at The Byford Hotel for a 2-course meal. 
COST:  $60.00 per person, includes morning tea and lunch.

Swan Valley
Date:  Tuesday, 16th  April 2024
Our first stop is the House of Honey for some yummy 
morning tea and honey and mead tasting. Then we visit 
some great produce shops including Margaret River 
Chocolates, Swan Valley Sisters. Then we go to one of our 
favourites Windy Creek Wines for a tasting or two.  Finally, 
we head into Guildford for a 3-course lunch at the Stirling 
Arms Hotel. 
COST:  $60.00 per person, includes morning tea and lunch.

Pinjarra and Harvey
Date:  Tuesday, 21st May 2024
First stop in Pinjarra for a yummy morning tea. Then onto 
Harvey where we will visit the Dam, Stirling Gardens and
the Amphitheatre. A 2-course lunch will be at the Wokalup 
Tavern.  After lunch and time permitting, we will visit the  
Ha Ve Cheese Factory.

COST:  $60.00 per person, includes morning tea and lunch.

Summer Creek at Bakers Hill
Date:  Tuesday, 18th  June 2024
Morning tea along the way.  Arriving in Dwellingup, we take 
a look at the Forrest Discovery Centre and Lane Pool 
Reserve. Then on to the Dwellingup Hotel for a 2-course 
lunch. 
COST: $60.00 per person, includes morning tea and lunch.

Our staff are very happy in their new and beautiful offices and as the building is nearing 
completion, it would be wonderful to have a branch visit to show off the new building.
We hope you enjoyed a peaceful and restful Christmas and from everyone at Retirees WA Inc, 
we wish you a very happy 2024.
Please do not forget, there must be a branch near you to have that ever welcome cuppa.  For 
more information visit our website or call head office on 9362 0100.

Lois Jones
State President

President’s Message
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